
Dr. Vaccaro Scholarship Fund 
 
 This fund was established in memory of Dr. Michael Vaccaro, a great friend of 
the Montgomery Blair High School Magnet Program.  Dr. Vaccaro helped build links 
with the scientific community in the early years of the program allowing our students to 
have research internships off campus at the National Institutes of Health, National 
Institute of Standards and Technology, the University of Maryland, and many other 
outstanding venues. 
 
 Annually, this scholarship is awarded to one or more senior(s) who have 
completed an outstanding senior research project and been nominated by the magnet 
faculty.  The award is presented at the Senior Research Project Convention when parents, 
mentors, and faculty have the opportunity to view the students’ research boards. 


